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October 8-9, 2015

Editor’s Note: The presenter did not have PowerPoint slides to accompany 
their remarks, and a transcription of their talk is not available.

New Mexico Statewide Water Issues Update

John T. Romero, New Mexico Office of the State Engineer

John was born and raised in New Mexico. He attended NMSU’s Engineering College and 
he graduated in May 1992 with his Bachelor of Science Degree in Civil Engineering. 
He worked for the US Forest Service, in Flagstaff, AZ for two years before joining the 
New Mexico Office of the State Engineer (OSE) in 1994. John started with the Water 
Rights Division and later moved on to the Subdivision Review Bureau where he was 
Acting Bureau Chief for approximately two years. John was promoted to Director 
of the Water Resources Allocation Program (WRAP) in 2002 and he served in that 
position for approximately nine years. He has served as the Water Rights Director 
over the last 3.5 years overseeing the daily operations of the Water Rights Division 
statewide. John has been with the OSE for 21+ years and is a Licensed Professional 
Engineer in the State of New Mexico.
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